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Glenn Hornal

NSW Department of Planning and Infrastructure
PO Box 1148

GOSFORD NSW 2250

Dear Sir/Madam,

Draft Wyong Local Environmental Plan 1991 (Amendment No 182) Reclassification of
Land Adjoining Glover's Lane, The Entrance

I refer to your letter dated 27 April 2011 regarding preparation of draft Wyong Local
Environmental Plan 1991 (Amendment No 182).

I provide the following comments with regard to the draft instrument:

* Lot 2 DP 620550 and Lot 342 DP 703997 do not form part of Glover's Lane but adjoin
and have access from Glover's Lane, with separate legal title applying to both lots. Lot
2 DP 620550 and Lot 342 DP 703997 are owned by Wyong Shire Council, while
Glover's Lane is a public road.

= The reclassification does not extend to any part of Glover's Lane.
Council has no other comments in relation to the draft instrument. Should you have any
enquiries in relation to the above comments please contact Rianan Helies, Strategic Planner

on (02) 4350 5523 or via email at rianan.helies@wyong.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely,

e

Rianan Helies
Strategic Planner
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